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Hello! 
This week we’ve been talking all about moving into Year 1. 

 
We thought of some questions to ask Mrs Duffy and Mrs Taylor about Year 1. 
We wrote our questions in a letter and sent them to our new teachers. On 
Tuesday we went to visit our new classroom and spent the whole morning with 
Mrs Duffy. We really enjoyed it! We found out that when we move to Year 1, 
we will have to line up on the playground in the morning, instead of going 
straight through the classroom door. So Miss Davies showed us where to stand, 
ready for September. We also went to see the cloakroom to find out where we’ll 
hang our coats and bags (but we told Miss Davies that we knew this already!) 
We found out who our dinner lady will be next year and we were glad to hear 

that it was someone we already knew  Miss Davies said lots of things will stay 
the same in Year 1 like playtimes, lunchtimes and snack (phew!) and some things 
will be different too. But we think we are ready for a new adventure! 
 

Show and Tell 
Our show and tell this week included a giant diamond which could be used as 

a kaleidoscope, a collection of ‘healthy bottles’ which gave some helpful tips 
about how to stay healthy, a hand-made candle holder, a fantastic medal 
from ballet class, a neckerchief and lots of badges from Beavers and an 

exciting story all about pirates!   

Have a great weekend! 
 

One week left – let’s make it a fantastic one! 
 

We would like to say a huge thank you for your very thoughtful gifts! 
They were absolutely perfect and beautiful keepsakes. It has been a 

truly wonderful year and a real privilege to be part of the children’s 
first year at ‘big’ school  we’re going to really miss them! 


